
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 12/9/2010 3:21:39 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: 2010 RPS number

The other IOUs'
answers were consistent with PG&E's. I'm guessing that's why the Commission 
originally settled on the March 1 compliance report date.
Duh!
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